
 
 
 
 
TO:  APCD Community Advisory Council 
 
FROM: Ron Tan, Planning and Technology Supervisor (961-8812) 
 
SUBJECT: 2007 Clean Air Plan 
 
DATE: June 13, 2007 
 
 
Throughout this past year, we brought individual draft chapters of the 2007 Clean Air Plan to the 
Council to review and to provide comments.  We released the entire draft 2007 Plan on February 
12, 2007 for a 45-day public comment period which ended March 28, 2007.  Additionally a 
publicly noticed workshop was held on March 12, 2007. 
 
Since the close of the public comment period, we revised the draft in response to the submitted 
comments.  As requested by the Council for past clean air plans, the material in this package are 
only the revised pages in strikeout- underline format rather than the entire revised document.  
Additionally there is a new Chapter 10, Public Participation, documenting the comments from 
the Council on the individual chapters, comments provided during the public workshop, 
comments received from other parties and our responses to all comments. 
 
We appreciate the time and effort that all of you have devoted to assist us in preparing the 2007 
Plan.  On June 13th, 2007, we are requesting that your Council recommend to the APCD Board of 
Directors that they approve the 2007 Clean Air Plan.   
 
 


